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Comments: Forest plan revision

 

First, thanks for all the hard work on the revision plan. Here is my two cents worth. I have attended the

presentation of the plan, looked at it, and also checked in on the county commissioners steps toward local control

of the forest (misplaced and poorly thought out). The national forests should belong to all with consideration for

future generations, not just current political attitudes and interests.

 

Plan P seems the most reasonable. I appreciate all of the collaboration and the balance of varied interests. It

must be difficult coordinating the many competing interests while keeping in mind the health of the forest and

future generation's heritage.

 

Thank you .

 

Mike Meade

Meademike @ifiber.tv

162 Narrow Lane

Newport, WA 99156

509-447-2693

 


